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NOUPOORT GETS FUNDING FOR POSITIVE CHANGE

Local SMME’s, non-profit companies and non-profit organisations have been

selected to receive business funding following a series of  workshops aimed

at helping drive positive change within the community.  

Each grantee will receive mandatory financial management  training, to

help improve positive outcomes from the support, in addition to the funding.

"Our workshops were welcomed in the community and we are pleased

to have received very  good applications with solid funding proposals,” 

 Sandisiwe Mntonintshi, Noupoort Wind Farm.

This community programme focuses on initiatives that are wanted and

needed in the community, which will ultimately increase the impact and

help make a  positive difference to the people of NOUPOORT.
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SUPER FOOTBALL CLUB

Thanks to Noupoort's  Olympiakos Football Club, which started a
community soup kitchen. During October, 140 community members
received a daily cooked meal. The project was funded by Noupoort
Wind Farm and implemented in collaboration with the two local
clinics.
"Emlyn and his team are not only dedicated to sport, but also to
improving their community,” said Mr Bantu, President of SAFA in
the Pixley Ka Seme District Municipality.

LEARN TO READ

Two dedicated literacy coaches
put a plan in place to continue
helping young learners during
the school COVID-19 lockdown
period. 
With the backing of their parents,
twenty children received one-on-
one coaching from Gcobisa
Ncapayi and Zimbini Maqina,
who are implementing the ‘Learn
Ready Literacy’ programme.


